
Foreign Ministry’s Secretary General meets with the Secretary General of the Foreign Ministry of Slovenia
Wednesday, 21 September 2016.

In the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia, Secretary General of the Ministry and
authorized representative of the Republic of Serbia in the Joint Committee for Succession of
Diplomatic and Consular Property of the Former SFRY Veljko Odalovic met today with
Secretary General of the Foreign Ministry of Slovenia and authorized representative of the
Republic of Slovenia in the Joint Committee for Succession of Diplomatic and Consular
Property of the Former SFRY Stanislav Vidovic.
  
The subject of the meeting was the continuation of the regular practice of bilateral consultations
concerning the implementation of Annex B to the Agreement on Succession Issues.

A number of current issues in the process of distribution of diplomatic and consular property of
the former SFRY was reviewed at the meeting, during which special attention was paid to the
handover of certain properties owned by the former SFRY and which, by previous agreement of
the successor states, were allocated to the Republic of Slovenia, and to the organization of the
next meeting of the Joint Committee for Succession of Diplomatic and Consular Property of the
Former SFRY.
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